
Please share this flier with your coworkers or drop it on their 
desk on your lunch break. In the event there is a government 
shutdown, please join us for an emergency telephone town hall. 

Date:  Monday, January 22nd at 8:00 p.m. EST 

Please share this flier with your coworkers or drop it on their desk during your lunch 
break if your collective bargaining agreement or past practice allows it. If there is a 
government shutdown, please join us for a shutdown-focused telephone town hall.


